



August 14, 2013

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge St Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

## **RE: Notice Posting**

Please be advised, the above noted was posted on the following website, <a href="www.alderville.ca">www.alderville.ca</a> as directed by letter of direction dated August 7, 2013. Should additional information be required, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Angela Gillies
Band Administrator

agillies@alderville.ca